TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

Jamestown Philomenian Library

26 North Road

Thursday, November 6, 2002

7:00 PM 

A Public Hearing of the Jamestown Town Council was called to order and opened at the Jamestown Philomenian Library, 26 North Road at 7:06 PM by Council Vice President David Long.  The following members were present:

Julio DiGiando

Guy Settipane

Claire Ferguson

Absent:  Kenneth Littman


A. Lauriston Parks, Town Solicitor 

Also present were:

Maryanne Crawford, CPA, Town Administrator

Kimberly A Turcone, Deputy Town Clerk

 Public Hearing 

(Continuation from October 14, 2003)


1)
Proposed Harbor Management Ordinance


2)
Comprehensive Harbor Management Plan

COMMUNICATIONS:

1) Observations regarding the Comprehensive Harbor Management Plan (per Councilor DiGiando)

2) Coastal Resources Management Council re: High Street Right-of-Way (per Town Solicitor)

Vice President Long requested a motion be made to table the hearing tonight due to President Littman’s inability to attend the meeting due to family matters.  

A motion was made by Councilor DiGiando and seconded by Councilor Ferguson to continue the hearing to Monday, November 10, 2003 at which a new place and time to hold the hearing will be discussed.  So unanimously voted. 

A motion was made by Councilor Long and seconded by Councilor DiGiando to adjourn at 7:13 PM.

Attest:

Kimberly A. Turcone

Deputy Town Clerk
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